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PHYSICAL EXAM REPORT 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
The Pennsylvania Department of Health requires that all eleventh grade students have a 
current Physical Exam Report on file in their School Health Record.  We can accept your 
child’s Physical Exam report if it was completed in either grade 10 or grade 11. 
 
Please return, fax, or email your child’s Physical Exam Report to the school nurse as 
soon as possible.  A Physical Exam form can be downloaded from the YSSD Website or 
you can submit a Physical Exam form from your Health Care Provider.  Provide a copy of 
one of the following to the school nurse: 
 

 Sports Physical Exam (CIPPE - submit original to Trainer and copy to 
Nurse) 

 Physical Exam completed by your own Health Care Provider 
 A copy of your child’s Driver’s License or Permit 

 
If your child has not had a Physical Exam in grade 10 or grade 11, please schedule their 
Physical Exam as soon as possible and notify the school nurse of the scheduled date.  
Students unable to obtain a Physical Exam through their own Health Care Provider will 
be scheduled for a Physical Exam with the School Physician in order to meet the state 
requirement. 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this very important matter.  Please contact 
me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Kitner RN 
akitner@yssd.org  
Certified School Nurse 

 
*If you have already turned in your child’s Physical Exam Report, please disregard this reminder. 
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